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Tashima, Keith (ENRD)

From: D'Haiti, Valencia (ENRD)
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 7:07 AM
To: Tashima, Keith (ENRD)
Subject: FW: PCB Clean-up/ AVX in New Bedford, MA

Keith –  
 
Here’s another comment which was received in the comment box. 
 
 
Val D'Haiti 
Systems Support Specialist 
U.S. Dept. of Justice 
Environment & Natural Resources Division 
Environmental Enforcement Section 
(202) 514-2436 (telephone) 
(202) 514-0097 (fax) 
valencia.d'haiti@usdoj.gov 

 
From: Rahim Aghai [mailto:g_raghai@umassd.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2012 10:33 PM 
To: ENRD, PUBCOMMENT-EES (ENRD) 
Subject: PCB Clean-up/ AVX in New Bedford, MA 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
We would appreciate if EPA initiate an in-depth studies by a group of 
scientist before initiating this CAD program in AVX site in New Bedford. 
If in future any mistake or error is found it would more costly to remedy 
and the life of many of us would in danger. 
 
After all we are the people being affected by this procedure. In addition 
punitive damage fund against AVX will not be adequate all the affected 
sites. It's only a partial cleaning. 
 
Rahim Aghai  
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